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HARRY BRIDGES BIRTHDAY 

PAID HOLIDAY 
 

Harry Bridges Birthday, Monday, July 28, 2025, will be a paid holiday. 

 

Under the current contract, a person does not have to meet the availability 

requirement (work two (2) days, Monday through Friday, exclusive of the day the 

holiday falls) if you have worked 1300 hours or more in the prior payroll year (2024) 

to receive the Harry Bridges Birthday paid holiday. 

 

Registered members who have 800 qualifying hours in the prior payroll year (2024) 

but less than 1300 hours must meet the availability requirements for at least two (2) 

of the five (5) days Monday through Friday (exclusive of the day of the holiday) 

during the payroll week in which the holiday falls in order to receive a paid holiday 

for Harry Bridges Birthday. This means you must work or meet the availability 

requirements for at least two (2) days, Tuesday, July 29, Wednesday, July 30, 

Thursday, July 31, or Friday, August 1, 2025. 

 

Individuals taking vacation during the holiday week must report the vacation to the 

Records Clerk in the Dispatch Hall on or before Friday, August 1, 2025.  Individuals 

not receiving holiday pay because of illness, injury, jury duty, etc., must file a claim 

with the Records Clerk before Friday, September 5, 2025, to receive Harry Bridges 

Birthday holiday pay.   

 

The Harry Bridges Birthday holiday pay will be paid on the payroll check of August 

8, 2025. 

 
Fraternally, 

Gary Herrera    Brandi Good    Gabe Zuniga 

President    Vice President          Secretary/Treasurer 
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